Pasadena Preschool Academy

IMPORTANT DATES

3/1	\$200 Annual Re- Enrollment Fee Due
3/1	Scholastic Order Due
	https://orders.scholastic.com/ Q696F
3/4	Happy 10th Birthday Pasadena Preschool
3/15	Wear Green in honor of St. Patrick's Day (Sunday)

March Birthdays

- 3/1 Maeve
- 3/2 Luca P.
- 3/3 Frankie
 - 3/9 Milo
- 3/14 Alondra
- 3/18 Cooper
- 3/18 McKenzie
- 3/21 Ava H.
- 3/22 Hector
- 3/26 Olivia
- 3/26 Ms. Elizabeth
 - 3/27 Ariella

March Newsletter



This Month

Spring is almost here! It is hard to believe! First up, we spend the week Reading with Dr. Seuss, in honor of his birthday. Then, we try out our green thumbs with a week learning all about Seeds, Flowers and Planting. Next up, we will focus on Ireland, wear green and celebrate St. Patrick's Day. Be sure to send your child in their best green gear on Friday 3/15! After that, we learn about Life On A Farm, taking a closer look at the animal life and products that come from a farm. And finally, we will finish up the month with a special Spring Egg Hunt as we learn more about Spring Fun! So many fun and exciting things planned this month!



Thank you for all the sweet treats this Valentine!

Spring Picture Day

Our Spring Picture Day will be on Friday, March 8th and will have a Spring themed background. Families with siblings at PPA can request that their children be photographed together. More details to follow as they become available.

Spring Performance & Graduation at PPA—June 13th, 2024

Clarification for those who were confused. All classes will have a dance/music performance at our Spring Show. Only children who are enrolled in the Advanced Primary (AP) or APTK class who are leaving us for TK or Kindergarten this Fall are eligible for the Graduation Ceremony. We will also be taking Cap & Gown Graduation photos for our Graduates on Thursday, April 25th-keep an eye out for the flyer.

If you are unsure if your child will be leaving for TK/Kindergarten, please reach out by email to let us know. We appreciate as much notice as possible for those of you leaving this Summer, so please reach out as soon as your exit date is set. It really helps for a smooth transition for our incoming families .